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June 30, 2025 
 

Dear LARM Member, 

 

Attached please find your Renewal Coverage Proposal for the 2025-26 Pool Year.  This proposal 

is itemized by line of coverage to represent your specific limits, deductibles, annualized 

contributions and to outline LARM’s resolution credit options available for the new term.  

 

To ensure LARM members are adequately covered, LARM is increasing overall values.  Most 

members are seeing property values, contents, and property in the open increases of 5% 

depending on if you had a valuation of your properties in the last year.  This is also being 

driven by reinsurance to ensure proper coverage on catastrophic losses. 

 

To continue the goal of pursuing a strong financial position, the LARM Board formally approved 

the recommended adjustment to the 2025-26 Pool Year rate levels as follows: 

 + 26% rate adjustment for Property. 

 + 5% adjustment Level rates for Liability Coverages. 

 + 5% adjustment for Workers’ Compensation. 

 

Finally, the information presented in this communication packet does not include any potential 

mono-line insurance placements that are not part of the formal LARM Property, General 

Liability or Workers’ Compensation coverages (such as Bonds, Special Events Coverage, Liquor 

Liability, etc.)  In addition, please be advised that your final invoice amount may vary from the 

renewal packet based on endorsements that require contribution adjustment over the next 

several weeks. 

 

As always, the LARM Board and staff are very pleased that your community will continue to 

support LARM as we celebrate our 31st year of unparalleled commitment to serving our 

Members.  On behalf of each of us, I thank you for making our partnership a mutual success. 

 

Sincerely, 

LEAGUE ASSOCIATION OF RISK MANAGEMENT 

 

 

Tracy Juranek 

Customer Service Specialist/Assistant Executive Director 


